
Blue Book Revision Committee Report 

The Blue Book Revision Committee submitted the final product to the BOT for approval at the 

May 2022 Board of Trustees meeting.  The motion to approve the final product was passed 

unanimously.   

It is our hope that the revision will pass this final vote at the Fall 2022 Board of Trustees 

meeting. 

Respectfully, 

The Blue Book Revision Committee 

 

 


